
Notice of Closure 

 

 

The ISSC was notified today that all shellfish harvesting waters of the State of 

Alabama have been closed due to a Karenia Brevis HAB.  The closure was 

effective November 16, 2015.   

 

Should you have any questions please contact: 

               

           Greg Dunn 

ADPH Shellfish Supervisor 

Telephone 251-662-7511  

Email Thomas.Dunn@adph.state.al.us 

 

           Ron Dawsey 

ADPH Seafood Branch 

Telephone 251-662-7511 

Email ron.dawsey@adph.state.al.us 
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